From: Penny

To: CouncilMail
Subject: [Possible Scam Fraud]fund release
Date: Thursday, February 3, 2022 3:22:09 PM

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or
attachments if you know the sender.]

WARNING: Your email security system has determined the message below may be a
potential threat.

The sender may trick victims into passing bad checks on their behalf.

If you do not know the sender or cannot verify the integrity of the message, please do not
respond or click on links in the message. Depending on the security settings, clickable URLs
may have been modified to provide additional security.

ARE COUNCILMEN AFRAID THAT MINORITIES WILL BE ELECTED TO THE COUNCIL!!!T WHEN | GIVE
FUNDS | EXPECT THEM TO DISTRIBUTED TO WHOM | WANT NOT HELD BECAUSE SOME MEN ARE
AFRAID THEY WILL LOSE..THEY SHOULD LOSE. HAVE THEY NOT LOOKED AT THE CITIZENS OF THIS
COUNTY?

MARY BOUGHN

Sent from Mail for Windows
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